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Comings and Goings! 

November Meeting 

   At the regular meeting on November 9th, Chapter 1414 

was addressed by Lytle Johnson. Lytle is a Chapter 1414 

member, who  is an intrepid and knowledgeable backwoods 

canyon flyer. Lytle shared suggestions on where to go, how 

to survive, and what one should have along. He showed 

photos from his travels that had many who watched eager 

to get started.  A large crowd came out to enjoy food, 

friends and Lytle’s exciting presentation. Lee Hilbert and 

John Hendricks supplied the supper, and Chuck and 

Rhonda Pazdzioch brought for all to enjoy. 

December Meeting 

 EAA Chapter 1414 invites you to come to the Annual Potluck Party. It will take place during 

our regular meeting time on December 14 at 6:00 PM in Frank Herdzina’s “Bird” Hangar, 

5151 Orth Road, Poplar Grove, IL (C77). Bring family, friends and your  favorite treat to 

share. For questions or information in case of bad weather call: (815)544-0215. 

January Meeting 

Rod Hightower to Address Chapter 1414 

   Rod Hightower, new president and CEO of EAA, will be the guest speaker at the Chapter 1414 

meeting on Tuesday, January 11. He will facilitate a dialog on the future of general aviation and the 

role of EAA. This is a miss that no one will want to miss. 

   As usual supper/social hour will begin at 5:30 PM and the  general meeting will convene at 6:30 

PM. The meeting will be held in Frank Herdzina’s “Bird” Hangar, east of the museum.  

 

2011 Membership Dues 

   It is time to renew your Chapter 1414 membership for 2011. You may bring your check for $20 

payable to   EAA Chapter 1414 to  a chapter meeting or mail it to:   

Adolph Svec, Treasurer, 19009 River Road, Marengo, IL 60152-8500. 

Website and Newsletter 

   Changes are being made in the Chapter 1414 newsletter and website. After January 1, there will no 

longer be a two-tiered membership fee. A shortened version newsletter will be distributed electroni-

cally  to those with email and will appear on the new website,  which will offer  more features to us-

ers than  the previous one. Members in good standing without email will receive news of events in 

this format at no charge.  If you wish to make other arrangements for delivery, you may contact the 

editor at mayge46@frontier.net or  (815)544-0215. 



 

 

 

In the event of bad weather, a meeting may be canceled. An 

email announcement will be sent to the membership if it has. If 

you do not have email or are not sure about the weather,  call 

an officer to be sure the meeting is taking place. Officers phone 

numbers are on the previous page of  this newsletter. 

EAA CHAPTER 1414 
5151 Orth Road 

Poplar Grove, IL 

61065  

President: Lee Hilbert 
(847) 652-3526 

LeeHilbert@comcast.net 

Vice President: Chuck Jansen 
(815) 282-1255 

canoe23@tds.net 

 Secretary: Glenda May 
(815) 544-0215 

mayge46@frontier.com 

Treasurer: Adolph Svec 
(815)568-6652 

asvec@mc.net 

NOTE: EAA Chapter 1414 does not project or accept any responsibility for the participation by any newsletter reader or Chapter member at any fly-ins, functions, forums or events that may be publi-

cized in this newsletter. All material herein of a technical nature is for reference only and is not necessarily recommended or approved by the editor of this publication or any official of Chapter 1414. 

This publication is produced only as a medium of communication amongst members and friends of Chapter 1414. 

 

EAA Chapter 1414 Annual  

Christmas Party 

Tuesday, December 14 

6 PM 

 

Chapter 1414 meets on the second Tuesday of the month in the Vintage Wings & Wheels Museum, 5151 Orth Road (C77), 

unless  notified otherwise  in the newsletter.   Supper/social hour begins at 5:30 PM,  and the meeting starts at  6:30 PM,  unless  

otherwise  announced  on the website or in the newsletter.  For the winter it is meeting at Herdzina Hangar, east of museum. 

Directions: From Belvidere, IL, go north on Route 76, approx. 3.5 miles, and turn right on Orth Road. Make the first right turn 

and the museum is on the left.  

The Website/Newsletter is always looking for interesting articles and pictures by our chapter members. Please submit anything 

you have written,  would like to write, or any pictures that you believe would be of interest to the chapter membership. The pre-

ferred method for the receiving articles is by e-mail to: mayge46@frontier.com.  


